
  

 SPCEDS Christmas Fayre 
Make a date in your diary 

as this year’s Christmas Fayre will be held on 

Friday 13th December from 3:15pm until 4:30pm 

There will be a number of small businesses selling items for Christmas and different activities running 

after school: 

Stalls in the Main Hall 

Cakes                 Raffle   Lucky Bags         Tombola 
 

Santa on his Sleigh 
    

      
   

Any donations of tombola items and prizes for the raffle can be sent to school now and any cake 
donations sent in on the day would be greatly appreciated. 

 
 If you could support in anyway during the afternoon please talk with your child’s Class Teacher. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Kim Bird and Jane Williams 
Assistant Head Teacher and School Business Manager 


